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October 1, 2012

Dean Campbell

Dear Dean:

Enclosed is your insurance policy, extending coverage for a one year term. It will now expire
October 12, 2013.

Please review the enclosed documents and advise our office if any changes are required.
We appreciate your business. Please contact our office with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Western Financial Group
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Brett Nicholson, CAIB Jennifer Rebinsky, CAIB
Account Executive Broker
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